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November 13, 2020
Good evening, Upper Darby School District Staff & Families,

We are writing to provide you with another update regarding our pandemic reopening of
schools plan. On November 10th, Dr. McGarry provided his monthly report to the Board
of School Directors. During his report, he discussed a possible return to in-person
instruction for students in grades K-3 in a flexible cohort model on January 19, 2021.
This decision will be based on positivity rate and the number of incidences per 100,000
residents following winter break. The District will provide families with a decision
regarding reopening of schools in the flexible/in-person, cohort instructional model two
weeks in advance of any final decision.

Please click HERE to view Dr. McGarry’s pandemic school reopening plan update
provided at the November 10, 2020 School Board meeting.

Thank you and have a good evening.


https://youtu.be/XPYp5gzWorU?t=2197

